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Yes! I’m in favor! I’ve worked as a CNA for 10 years at Salem Health. I have never 

been assaulted (once I was punched by very lightly by a woman who had tried to 

commit suicide, she was not in her right mind, didn’t even have her eyes open) but 

there have been many times when it was close & if they were not in 4 point locked 

restraints I may have been. 


